
 

Orange Avenue (S.R. 527) 
Intersection Improvements 
at Princeton Street (S.R. 438) 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 445692-1 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is planning improvements to enhance safety and improve 
efficiency at the intersection of Orange Avenue (State Road (S.R.) 527) and Princeton Street (S.R. 438) in 
Orlando. The project proposes to replace and upgrade the traffic signals with new signal poles and to construct 
a traffic separator on Orange Avenue between the southbound left turn lane and northbound lanes north of 
Princeton Street. The separator will prevent left turns onto northbound Orange Avenue from one driveway.  
 

Sidewalk curb ramps are to be upgraded and reconstructed in accordance with current Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) standards. Additionally, new pedestrian signals and providing a leading pedestrian 
interval in the signal timing to allow pedestrians to begin crossing while all traffic is stopped will help to improve 
pedestrian safety at the intersection. Other improvements include resurfacing the intersection and upgrading 
drainage. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

05-26-2022 

Design: Ongoing - completion fall 2022 $   467,000 

Right of Way: Within existing — 

Construction: Funded - early 2023 $  816,000 

Orange County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Jude Jean-Francois 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5487 
Jude.Jean-francois@dot.state.fl.us 

Contact: 

* subject to change 
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Project Location 

New Traffic Separator 

Reconstructed Curb with 

New Curb Ramps 


